
AAOA POLL HIGHLIGHTS 

Most Consumers Keep  
Unused Opioid Prescriptions 
for Future Use   

Survey Reveals Additional Consumer Education 
Needed Around Safe Storage and Disposal of 
Prescription Opioids

AAOA is taking this issue on directly by raising awareness about the rights, risks and 
responsibilities associated with opioid use to ensure patients and their families know 
how to safely and properly use, store and dispose of opioids. To learn more, visit  
www.AgainstOpioidAbuse.org or follow us on Twitter: @AAOA_Tweets.

Source: The national poll conducted by Morning Consult and commissioned by AAOA surveyed more than 2,000 adults from February 16-18, 2018.

Allied Against Opioid Abuse is a national education and awareness initiative to help prevent 
abuse and misuse of prescription opioids. Our goal is to contribute to solving the opioid crisis 
in a meaningful way by educating patients about their rights, risks and responsibilities.

Approximately 36%  

said they did not know they needed to dispose of 
leftover prescription opioids.

Approximately 60%
said their healthcare provider or pharmacist has  
not talked to them about safe storage or disposal of  
prescription opioids.

Nearly 9 out of 10 

said keeping their leftover prescription opioids for future  
use was the leading factor in why they did not dispose  
of them.

Nearly 70%
said they would be more likely to safely store prescription 
opioids after talking to a healthcare provider or pharmacist. 
The same percentage said they would be more likely to 
safely dispose of prescription opioids if they were given 
information on best practices.

Nearly 30% 

said they did not know how to safely dispose of opioids, 
raising concerns about the likelihood of abuse or misuse by 
friends or family members.

Enhanced patient education plays a significant role in preventing the potential  
abuse and misuse of opioids. A key component of that education effort urges  

patients to store opioids in a safe place as well as disposing of unused or  

expired prescriptions as soon as possible.

http://www.AgainstOpioidAbuse.org
http://www.twitter.com/aaoa_tweets

